
Assets, Community and Environment Committee Meeting 

21 November 2019 

 

Item 9.f – Courtmead Road Allotment Site boundary hedge 

 

On further consideration to install a new post and rail fence, Council are requested to 

consider the following work which would be carried out by CPC staff.  New hedging would be 

supplied by The Woodland Trust at no cost to CPC. 

 

 

Plant new left-side hedging in Spring 2020, temporarily reposition chestnut fence for support 

and secure mesh fence. 

 
 

 

Cut down to one-foot existing right-side hedge to allow new growth from ground, temporarily 

re-position chestnut fence for support and secure mesh fence. 

 
 

Caroline Hansen 

Assistant Clerk 

21 November 2019 


